
written testimony only 

 

January 30, 2022 

 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Committee members: 

 

As a blind voting Kansan, I request your support for Senate Bill 276, and its passage out of committee. 

Although I am not a parent, I understand the great need for this legislation to protect the rights of blind 

parents. 

I have had the past privilege of teaching children from ages three to twelve. 

 

Thank you for your support in this legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharon Luka 

 

Salina, Kansas 

Saline County 

District 24. 

 


